19 May 2022
Excellency,

As a follow up to my letter dated 29 April, | have the honour to transmit
herewith a letter from H.E. Ms. Alya Ahmed Saif Al-Thani, Permanent
Representative of the State of Qatar, and H.E. Mr. Martin Bille Hermann,
Permanent Representative of Denmark, co-chairs of the Intergovernmental
Negotiations (IGN) on the Question of equitable representation on and increase in
the membership of the Security Council and matters related to the Security Council,
in follow-up to the fifth IGN meeting held on 12 May, and circulating the second
update to the “Revised Co-Chairs’ Elements Paper on Convergences and
Divergences on the question of equitable representation on and increase in the
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